
After School Drama 

NSER Mission Statement 

It is the mission of NSER to support and challenge students to meet and exceed their potential. 

NSER Vision  

NSER's number one priority is the intellectual development of its students and also giving priority to social,                

emotional and physical development.   

 
 

NSER's Afterschool Drama Club attended the New Brunswick     

Drama Festival at  St. Thomas University in Fredericton on May     

8-9. It was an awesome weekend of plays and workshops and   

lots of memories were made. They performed their play "Totally 

Awesome 80's" and received the following awards: "Outstanding 

Choice of Material", "Special Adjudicator's Mention: Ensemble 

Singing", and "Outstanding Actor: Mackenzie Silliker".  

Congratulations to the cast and crew on a job well done and a big 

thank you to everyone who has supported our drama program!  

Dream Catchers  
 

The NEAT Committee hosted dream catcher workshops 

starting in February, every Tuesday during study block 

for those students who were interested.  This initiative 

was a great success and will continue into the 

2015/2016 school year.  Some students donated their 

dream catchers to be proudly displayed in the school 

library. 

Year Books! 
The 2014-2015 Yearbook will 

be arriving soon.   
Limited copies available  

$50 each 
Don't miss out - See Mrs. 

Gouchie to reserve your copy. 
 

Yearbook Staff for 2015-2016 
Editor                               

Danya Hambrook 
Editorial Staff                            

Riley Dutcher and Ben Waye 

 

 

 

Congratulations to James Miller, who was selected as 

NSER’s 2015 recipient of the “Turnaround Achieve-

ment Award”.  Well deserved recognition for a student 

who has shown us all that anything is possible with a 

little hard work! 

Exam Schedule Grades 9-12 

I want to thank all the parents and guardians who have supported the 

staff and students of NSER this past year. Have a safe and enjoyable 

summer vacation.  Mr. Dean Mutch 



 

 

Students from NSER and NSEE took part in RCMP Day on May 14th. Students had the               

opportunity to see and speak to law enforcement from the areas of Off-Road enforcement 

and IDENT. As well as see a demonstration from the police dog and the RCMP helicopter       

landing.  

NSER Drag Team   NSER attended the 2015 Provincial High School Drag Races 

again this year at Miramichi Speedway on Yay 15th and 16th.  James Peter Paul was chosen by the 

grade 12's to be their team driver. James did very well and finished the races with the award for 

best reaction time.  We had a few problems with switches and tires but were able to run each race.   

We would like to thank the team, volunteers and sponsors for supporting 

our team this year.  Our grade 11s are already excited about next year.  It is 

a great event and the students really learn a lot about cars and racing. 

Special Thanks to our 2015 Sponsors: Danny’s Roofing, NSCSA (Roy Silliker) 

R. Tozer Construction, Mike’s, NAPA,    

Courtesy Convenience, Great Canadian 

Dollarstore, Donnie’s Collision, Trevors 

Hyundai, Lounsbury Automotive 

Adventures in Citizenship Sponsored by The Newcastle Rotary Club - Alexa Mutch’s Adventure 

I had the privilege of attending this year’s Adventures in Citizenship program in the capital of our country, Ottawa. Before    

I embarked on my journey, I knew nothing about Ottawa. My host family was incredibly generous and, though I met many  

of the 200 kids in the program, it was 6 girls that became my closest friends. We participated in a lot of activities, including 

spending the first night in Quebec square-dancing, which was my favorite night of the whole trip, and visiting many local 

attractions. We also got to tour the Parliament Building and observe a seating in the House of Commons. Not only did we 

tour Ottawa, but we also listened to several inspiring speakers, including some Canadian diplomats and an Australia         

diplomat. There were many other highlights such as, hanging out with all the amazing people involved in the program, a 

talent show, and the closing dance. 

 

Overall, I had the trip of a lifetime! Not only did I get to learn so much about our nation, but I got to make friends from all 

across the country. I could not imagine how my trip could of gotten any better until they announced my name at our clos-

ing banquet. I was stunned to hear that I had been one of the three students to receive a scholarship sponsored by the Ro-

tary Club of Ottawa. I was already so privileged to have this experience; I never expected to get anymore. I had an amazing 

time and from the moment I said goodbye to everyone, I already missed it. I hope students from NSER’s Rotary Club have 

the opportunity to attend in the future and enjoy it as much as I did.  By Alexa Mutch  

Important Dates 

June 1-3 - Rock of Ages Production @ 7:00 pm 

June 4 - Awards Ceremony @ 1:30 pm 

June 8-11 - Exam Week 

June 11 - MS Trip to Acadian Village  

June 11 - Prom - Grand March @ 8:30 pm 

June 14 - Baccalaureate @ 4:00 pm 

June 18 - Graduation @ 7:30 pm 

June 19 - Last Day for Students (1/2 Day) 

Middle School 50/50 Draw  

We are still looking for the winner of the 50/50 draw.  Winning number is 674.  Please contact the school if you 

have the winning ticket!  A special Thank You to all of those who helped and purchased tickets on the 50/50 

draw.  This will help the Middle School Students visit the Acadian Village on June 11. 

NSER We School News 
  
We School has sponsored a teacher in 
Haiti for the last 9 months.  They have 
raised $180 a month via various fundraiser. Great 
work! 
  
50 Goats and 4 clean water package for life were do-
nated last month to Free the Children! The We School 
group went over and above the goal for this year!! 
  
Thanks to all the students and friends of the NSER WE 
School, we had a very successful year! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

High School - Carter Mutch (President) Matthew Henderson 

(Vice President) Chelsea Vanderbeck (Secretary) 

Middle School - Logan Matchett (President) and Justin Matchett 

(Vice President) 

NSER Graduation Scholarships 

If you would like to make a donation to the NSER 

Scholarship Fund or would like to give a one time 

bursary to an upcoming graduate please contact the 

school at 8936-7000. 

NSER Cafeteria will NOT be offering a daily                  

meal after June 5th  

Friday, June 19  will be a half day for Students  

 

  $5 each 


